
 

Thursday, March 26, 2020  
 

Mayor Domenic J. Sarno, in the best interests of our residents and business community, continues 

his daily morning meetings with his cabinet heads as they work 24/7 to facilitate and coordinate 

with all of our local, state, federal, and public and private partners in response to the COVID-19 

situation.  

 

Below are the most recent updates as reported from each City Departments. 

 

Mayor’s Office 

 Announced that due to the current ongoing public health emergency and out of an 

abundance of caution, City Hall and all municipal buildings will remain closed to the public 

until Monday, May 4, 2020. 

 Will continue to hold City and Medical / Health Providers Situational Update meetings for 

the media and public to livestream every Monday morning until further notice. 

 

Health 

 Continues to provide updates to Mayor and cabinet heads on the status of COVID-19 in 

the city, state and across the nation.   

 Continue contact and communication with local medical facilities including Baystate 

Health and Mercy Medical 

 Monitoring the COVID-19 status and situation across the city and any contingency plans 

that may be needed 

 Working with all city departments, and public and private partners to coordinate action 

plans and response actions that might be needed   

 Continuing meeting and coordinating with local, state, federal, and public and private on 

multiple platforms to address the needs that might arise due to the COVID-19 situation 

including but not limited to: homeless population, elderly population, families, mental 

health, medical needs, food needs, following and practicing the recommended public health 

emergency guidance and orders, etc. 

 

Capital Asset Construction 

 All scheduled construction projects will continue and continue to follow all health and 

safety regulations as dictated by Governor Baker 

 

DPW 

 Canceled the Hazardous Waste Collection which was scheduled for April 4, 2020  


